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ABSTRACT

An estimated 10,837 bobcats were taken during the 1987 hunting year and the
1987-88 trapping season. Trappers took 8,017 bobcats and hunters, 2,773. The
total take was an increase of about 1,050 from the 1986-87 year and was very
close to the average take for the previous nine years. The greatest take
continued to occur in counties along California ’s south coast although
northern California areas accounted for most of the current year's increase in
take. The average pelt price, at $142.73, remained relatively high. Also,
the average take per successful trapper and the average take by sport hunter
per hunting day were both the second highest recorded in the last ten seasons.

Data on the bobcat harvest were gathered through the process of tagging bobcat
furs for export, the annual trapping report and hunter survey, and from U.S.
Fish and Wildlife Service depredation control records.

1 Supported by California Environmental License Plate Fund and the California
Native Species Enhancement Account, Wildlife Management Division, Nongame Bird
and Mammal Section. Job III.A.1


























